ISBE NEWSLETTER

Newsletter Editor: Ron Ydenberg, Department of Biological Sciences, Simon Fraser University, Burnaby, B.C. Canada V5A 1S6 telephone: (604) 291-4282, or 291-4475 (messages); fax: 291-3496; e-mail: ydenberg@sfu.ca

CALL FOR NOMINATIONS

Replacements of officers are due in 1994. Nominations are therefore being sought for the following positions on the Society's executive: **President-elect, Secretary, Treasurer, Councillor (two)**. Positions are for two years, except for the Councillors, who each serve four years. The terms will begin at the Nottingham meeting in August 1994, where the current President-elect, Nancy Burley, will be invested as the new President. The new President-elect will be invested as President at the 1996 meeting. Councillors entering the second half of their terms are Anders Møller and Gunilla Rosenqvist.

Nominations should be accompanied by a statement indicating the nominee's willingness to stand for election and a short biography (100 words maximum). Ballots and biographies will appear in the next issue of the Newsletter, slated for February 1994.

Address all correspondence to:

Nancy Burley
Chair, Nominating Committee
Dept. of Ecology and Evolutionary Biology
University of California, Irvine
Irvine, California 92717
U.S.A.
(telephone 714-856-8130)
(fax 714-725-2181)

Other members of the Nominating Committee are Walt Koenig, Anders Møller, and Gunilla Rosenqvist. All materials should be received by December 1, 1993.